
 

 

 

 

 
 

     City of Portland E-911 Addressing Officer 
Charles W. Wordell, Jr. 

Department of Public Services 

55 Portland St., Portland, ME 04101 

(207) 874-8803 

cww@portlandmaine.gov 

  

 

 

 

November 26, 2014 

 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to verify that the official E-911 street addressing scheme  

for the dwelling on Assessor Parcel 063  E005 owned by 223 Western Prom LLC is: 

 

 

                 223 Western Prom Unit 1 Portland, ME 04102 

                 223 Western Prom Unit 2 Portland, ME 04102 

                 223 Western Prom Unit 3 Portland, ME 04102 
 

 

 

 Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions regarding this notice. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 Charles W. Wordell, Jr. 

mailto:cww@portlandmaine.gov

